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Date:   December 1, 2016 

To:      Chair, Councillor Denzil Minnan-Wong and Striking Committee Members 

Re:     Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors  

 

Dear Striking Committee, 

 

I am very pleased to put my name forward for re-appointment to serve on the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board 

of Directors 

 

Over the past two years as a current Board member I have been very diligent in making meaningful 

contributions to the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors. I feel it is very important for the City of 

Toronto as the only shareholder of the corporation to ensure we have a well-run operation, which also ensure a 

reliable supply of electricity for our residents.   

 

I look forward to be able to continue to fulfill my work with the Board of Directors.  

 

I look forward to your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 

City of Toronto 

Scarborough East Ward 43 
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